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The Boys Basketball Team will play in the IHSA Sectional Semi-final at Belleville East 
High School on Tuesday, March 10th. Game time is 7:00pm.

Tickets are $5 each and prices are set by the IHSA. There is no pre-sale of tickets. 
Ticket sales will start at 6:00pm when the doors open. Spectators are asked to park in 



the Main Lot off of West Avenue at Belleville East HS. If the team advances they will 
play at Pekin HS Friday, March 13th at 7:00pm vs. the winner of Rock Island HS and 
Normal Community HS for the sectional championship.

For any further questions or infortmation, please contact the AHS Athletic Office.

Riverbender.com will be streaming the game LIVE! To access the live streaming page, 
click .HERE

http://www.riverbender.com/video/live/details.cfm?id=686#.VP2rNfnF-So&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

